
REPORT OF THE 
MEDICAL MARIJUANA OVERSIGHT SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE  
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

December 16, 2022 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Medical Marijuana Oversight Subcommittee met on December 14, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in 
Room B, MAC. The subcommittee discussed the following items: 

1. The Department of Finance and Administration presented rules regarding licensure for
medical marijuana facilities. The Subcommittee reviewed the rules.

2. The Arkansas Cannabis Industry Association provided a panel of industry professionals
that expressed concerns regarding the state’s contracted seed-to-sale software provider,
BioTrack, and their quality of service.

3. BioTrack provided a report with responses to prior complaints levied against them, as
well as plans for future improvements to their services.

Respectfully submitted by Senator Bill Sample and Representative Lanny Fite 
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